
From: Charles Porges
To: Holbrook, Marcia
Subject: Public comment item 9.2
Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 3:18:23 AM

I request that this be read aloud:

I STRONGLY object to FSMO grants being dependent on joining FireWise. Any small group
of neighbors should be allowed to apply.

My neighbors and I are NOT part of FireWise, are well organized, and fire code compliant.
We nonetheless did obtain a DFSC Grant. We do not plan to join FireWise.

All residents should be given the same  opportunities and disincentives must be minimized.

Charles Porges 
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